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CORRECTION: October 24,2014 Media Release 

Dear Stakeholders: 
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Yellowknife 
Education 
District No. 1 

5420 Franklin Avenue • Box 788, Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N6 
Office: (867) 766-5050• Fax: (867) 873-5051 • e-mail: yk1@yk1 .nt.ca 

We are writing to advise you that there is a factual en·or in the joint media release issued on 
Friday, October 24,2014 by Yellowknife Catholic and Yellowknife Public School Boards. 
In the last line of the table on page 2 of the release, our calculation of the accumulated funding 
reduction for YK1 and YCS is incorrect. 

While our October 24, 2014 release indicates the accumulated funding reduction for YKl is 
$1,764,000 and the accumulated funding reduction for YCS is $2,316,969; the conect figures are 
as follows: 
YKl $746,000 and YCS $ 1,237,969. The funding reduction for Yellowknife is $1 ,983,969. 

We regret this error and any inconvenience this may cause you. 

As we think it is very important our public and communities have accurate information, we are 
reissuing a CORRECTED version of the media release for your reference. If you have included 
the incorrect information in a published story, we would very much appreciate you making a 
note of this correction. 

If we can be of further assistance please don't hesitate to get in touch with us. 

Sincerely, 

Metro Huculak 
Superintendent, YK# 1 

Claudia Parker 
Superintendent 
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